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Carolina ENT/HNSC, P.A. recognizes Marc Katz, PA-C for 10 years of service

Carolina  Ear, Nose & Throat Head and Neck Surgery Center, P.A. is proud to recognize Marc Katz, PA-C  
for 10 years of service to the practice.  Marc a well respected certified physician assistant has been in the  
medical community since 1979.  The practice would like to thank Marc for 10 years of dedication and  
excellent patient care.


